
 

Head teacher: Mr R Barard                                           Bosley St Mary’s CE [controlled] Primary School 
Bosley 

Leek Road 

Macclesfield 

Cheshire  SK11 0NX 

 

Telephone:   01260 223280 

Mobile :   07724 111454 

www.bosleyschool.co.uk                       

E-mail: admin@st-marys-bosley.cheshire.sch.uk 

B 

Bosley Bobkins Pre-School 

Tel  01260 222993 

“Achievement for All in a Caring Christian Community” 

 
Spring 2018 Newsletter 8                                                                                                       Tuesday 20th March   
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Drink Bottles 
We encourage the children to keep hydrated throughout the day. Please would you ensure that your child’s 
water bottle is taken home and refreshed at the end of each day. Also, in the interest of hygiene please clearly 
label your child’s water bottle with their name. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Easter Service 

This year’s Easter R/KS1 and KS2 services will take place at Wincle School and also include a morning of 

Easter crafts, refreshments and activities for the pupils of both schools, not to mention an Easter egg hunt! 

It will all take place on Wednesday 28th March, from 9:30am until 11:30am. 

Bosley pupils will come to Bosley School as usual and will all travel together with their teachers to Wincle 
School, and back, by coach which will be leaving just after 9am so it is important that your child is not late 
for school. We will be back at Bosley before lunchtime. 

Parents are invited to join us at Wincle School for the morning. 

PTA dates for your diary 
23

rd
 March - Easter Bingo 4:30pm  All welcome to this family event in the school hall. Only £1 a sheet 6 sheets in a 

book. Refreshment will be available.   

 

18
th
 May - Beetle Drive 3:30pm           19

th
 July - Leavers Disco 6 - 7:30pm 

 

Holiday Activities 
What about trying some of the following activities to enhance your child’s learning? 

 Bake a cake – there’s plenty of opportunities for maths – reading scales, how many grams in a kilogram. 

 Go to a library, they are full of exciting child friendly activities and ideas. 

 Make a shop in your house – a great way for your child to understand money. 

 Plant a mini garden – brilliant science. 

 Search for ‘Kitchen Science ideas’ on the internet there are so many interesting experiments that you can 
do just using the contents of your kitchen cupboards. 

 Keep a holiday diary to share when you get back to school. 
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School Photographs 
We will be having our whole school, school group photographs on Tuesday 27th March. Please send your 
children into school in their correct school uniform. 
 
Building works at school 
Work on the front of the school will begin 28th May 2018 (summer half-term) and will be completed by the end of 
August. Plans are in place to educate KS1 and reception in the hall. We will also take this opportunity to use our 
grounds to educate the children outside with some Forest School activities.  
 
Road Safety  
I would like to encourage all parents to write to their local MP, councillor and Cheshire East Highways regarding 
the speed of the traffic outside school. These people and agencies have been contacted by the school on 
several occasions. Cheshire East Highways have visited the school and observed the speed and flow of the 
traffic and have indicated that they may widen the pavement outside school. 
Also, some parents are continuing to park in the restricted area at the front of the school to drop off/pick up their 
children. This is very dangerous and they need to stop doing this before there is a serious accident. 
 
 
Fixed Penalty Notices for Unauthorised Holidays  

As from 1st September 2017 any requests made for a holiday to be taken in the academic year 2017-18 or thereafter which is not 
considered by the head teacher to be exceptional in circumstances, will be recorded as unauthorised, and a Fixed Penalty Notice will 
be issued by the Local Authority. 
I hope this clarifies the situation but if you have any questions or queries please contact the head teacher. 

 

School Website  

Please do keep an eye on our website.  As well as providing lots of useful information and links to helpful resources, we 

regularly update our galleries and blogs with all the exciting things we have been doing in school.  Right now you can see 

photos of our incredible school plays, our recent carol service and science work from both classes.   

Our website address is:  http://bosleyschool.co.uk/  

Diary so far…  
 

Friday 23
rd

 March Easter Bingo 4.30pm in the school hall 

Tuesday 27
th
 March School photographs 

Wednesday 28
th

 March Easter Service at Wincle 

Thursday 29
th
 March School closes for the Easter holidays 

Monday 16
th

 April  School re-opens for the Summer Term 

Monday 14
th

 May  KS2 SATs week begins 

Friday 18
th
 May Beetle Drive 3.30pm in the school hall 

Monday 21
st
 May ‘I Sing Pop’ week begins 

Thursday 24
th
 May ‘I Sing Pop’ evening performance – times to follow soon 

Saturday 16
th

 June Rose Queen and Fell Race 

Sunday 17
th
 June Rose Queen Church Service 

Thursday 5
th

 July Astbury Leavers Service Y6 pupils only 

Thursday 19
th
 July Leaver’s Disco 6-7.30pm 

Friday 20
th
 July School closes for the summer holidays 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mr Barard 
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